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18 January 2023 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents 

Post GCSE Exams 

For your information and to aid with any holiday planning that is on the horizon, please note that, if your 
son wishes to return to RGS in Year 12, he is required in school for the Year 12 Taster Day on Tuesday 27 
June and must in all cases be available for exams (contingency) until Wednesday 28 June. Thereafter he 
is free for probably the longest holiday of his school career!  

We will, however, be asking all students to actively consider organising some work experience in this long 
holiday and there will be a small amount of work to do for A Level preparation prior to returning to RGS 
in September. 

All boys, regardless of whether they are returning to RGS or not, are expected to return any Y11 textbooks 
in their possession at the start of the Y12 Taster Day. 
  
Kind regards 

David Gallagher 

Head of Year 11 

 


